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35/MEM-COR/62/10-11                                                                           October 07, 2010

To All Members

Dear All,

Implementation of KYC under PMLA through CVL
Kindly refer to AMFI circular letter No. 35/MEM-COR dated August 16, 2010 making Standard KYC through  CVL mandatory , irrespective of the amount of investment for specific category  of investors. In the said circular, it was mentioned that with regard to the reduction of threshold amount in a phased manner from Rs.50,000 to Nil for individual investors, it was informed by the AMFI Committee on KYC that same shall be decided after getting feedback from SEBI on our proposal pending with them

AMFI Committee on KYC has, based on the discussion with SEBI  recommended that the current threshold limit of Rs.50,000 to be reduced to  Nil for Individual Investors effective from January 01, 2011.

The Board of AMFI has approved the above recommendation made by the AMFI Committee on KYC. 

Members are, therefore requested to initiate necessary steps to implement Standard KYC through CVL for all Individual Investors, irrespective of amount of investment, with effect from January 01, 2011.

With kind regards,

 

H.N Sinor

Chief Executive

